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March was another wonderful month of ministry in Utah. Attendance was good throughout the
month, with a high Sunday of thirty-five on Easter Sunday, including a number of first-time
visitors. It has been interesting to see how God brings people to our little flock. We’ve
delivered John/Romans to nearly 20,000 doors in the past two years. But the last few visitors
have come through a variety of ways — a son in South Carolina calling and telling his dad about
our church (he found us online and had watched our last few services), a church in California
(which is not Baptist) telling a couple who enquired about a church in the area about us, and a
friend of one of our regular visitors. It is truly God’s work!

The first of the month, we had Caleb Smith with us for another week and a half. He came out
this summer with one of the groups from North Carolina and has a burden for Utah. He returned
this month to help with our visiting team from Texas. It is always a blessing to have him with
us. He has a worker’s heart and is willing to plug in and do whatever he can to help. We’ve

adopted him as our eighth child @).

The second week, we had three young men from Texas come out to help with John/Romans. It
was such a tremendous boost to have Dylan, Jared, and Elijah for a few days. They worked in
the rain on Tuesday, the snow on Wednesday, and the wind on Thursday, and were able to get to
over 4,200 doors. Elijah (17) preached for us on Wednesday and did an outstanding job.

To close out the month, some precious friends from our home church, Phil and Kathy, came to
visit for a few days. It was such a blessing to have them with us. We laughed and cried and
rejoiced in the goodness of God and the precious times we shared serving Him. The Monday
night they arrived, I had the privilege to preach the first night of a Mission Conference for Pastor
Mullineaux, at Harvest Valley Baptist, in Riverton, Utah.

The Saturday before Resurrection Sunday, I had the opportunity to speak for about ten minutes
on the Resurrection. It was a most interesting service, with an audience of 99% Mormon/LDS.
God gave great liberty to speak and I pray that He will use the truth that was given to open hearts
and minds to the truth of God’s Word. The seed was sown.

Keep praying for the Moore family and the work He is doing in the state of Utah. God is good!
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